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San Felice, 14 June 2024 
 
 
 
 

Dear President, 
 
 

I am pleased to inform you that the FEPA Board awarded the 

FEPA Certificate of Appreciation for Outstanding Activities for the Promotion of Philately 

to the 

Klub filatelistu 04-01, Liberec 

The certificate will be sent to you so that you can present it to the awardee, hopefully at a 
national event of high relevance. 

Please pass on to the Society the warmest congratulations of the FEPA Board. 

With best wishes, 

  

Giancarlo Morolli RDP FRPSL 
FEPA Vice President 

 
 


